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SUBJECT: ROUTE 15 NORTHBOUND DETOUR SATURDAY, MAY 30, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, May 30, 2020 Route 15 will be on the following detour due to construction on 
the 15 Freeway at Sierra Ave on-ramps: 
 
Departing from Fontana Metrolink, L) Sierra Ave, R) 210 Freeway Westbound, R) 15 
Freeway Northbound, then resume regular routing. 
 
No stops will be missed on this detour. 
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